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Dear Sirs/Madams,

We have used the A303 for many years now, having to travel westwards to see family.
The road is excellent, and never any problem with traffic, except at the Stonehenge area.
The view from the hill as one descends is always one of amazement, pride and joy at the
beauty and isolation of these ancient stones.

Why there is to be a tunnel, just to accommodate traffic, leaves me
completely bewildered!  Is nothing sacred these days that it must be torn up or spoiled for
human satisfaction.  

It has always been unbelievable to me why the road has to narrow at the top of the hill,
except to admire the view!  
Why has the road never been widened from one roundabout to
another?????  
The road to Shrewton has been successfully closed and the vista enhanced- and the flow of
traffic improved.
If the road was widened there would be no need for a tunnel which is completely
unnecessary and against the aesthetic and historical essence of the area.
Being of a cynical nature, on occasions like this, I feel the tunnel is just jobs and money
'for the boys'.
Please think of alternatives instead of the easy, expensive (for the taxpayer) option of the
tunnel.
I appreciate your time spent on this very important issue.
Yours sincerely,
Patricia Boulting




